
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Monday, April 29, 2019 4:41 PM 
Dale Eastmond 

FILED 4/29/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 03999-2019 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

Subject: RE: Docket number 20190092-TP Consolidated Communications of Florida Company, 
LLC d/b/a Consolidated Communications and Terra Nova Telecom, Inc. 

Thank you for the updated information, Dale. Per your instruction below, we have updated the docket 
title and the utilities to reflect Consolidated Communications of Florida Company. 

Vorotfiy :Menasco 
Office l~{ Cmnrnission C{erk 
_T(ori.t£a 'Puh[ic Service Cmnmission 
2540 Sfiumard- Oak 'Blv£ 
Tall~1.h.assee, _'f[o·rida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6770 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

From: Dale Eastmond 
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 3:44PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Mark Long; Greg Fogleman; Lee Eng Tan; Jeff Bates; Brandon Wendel; Rodney Trice; 
'robert.meehan@consolidated.com'; 'beth.westman@consolidated.com' 
Subject: Docket number 20190092-TP Consolidated Communications of Florida Company, LLC d/b/a Consolidated 
Communications and Terra Nova Telecom, Inc. 

Good afternoon Ms. Menasco, 

I've reviewed Docket number 20190092-TP and the ILEC name should be modified in the docket title to be 
(TL719)"Consolidated Communications of Florida Company". 

Good afternoon Mr. Meehan and Ms. Westman, 

We do not show the fictitious name "d/b/a Consolidated Communications" or your company as an "LLC" in our records 
as part of your company name. If you would like to change to the "LLC" status for your company name, and/or register 
a fictitious name, I recommend you file the requisite changes with the Florida Department of State (DOS). Once the DOS 
changes have been processed, you can then file a petition for a name change to include both the "d/b/a Consolidated 
Communications" and the "LLC" with the Florida Public Service Commission. If you have any questions about that 
process please contact Brandon Wendel at BWendel@psc.state.fl.us or (850) 413-6928. 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Dale Eastmond 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0855 
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Phone:(850)413-6542 
Fax: (850) 413-6543 
E-mail: Dale.Eastmond@psc.state. fl. us 
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